
Zoning Board 
Goshen, NH 

Minutes of October 9, 2019 
FINAL 

Attendance (quorum = 3): Alicea Bursey (Chair), Ray Porter (Vice-Chair), Dan Scott, and Judy Dunn 

Meeting called to order at 7:01pm  

Review of Minutes from September 11, 2019 

Ray Porter motioned to accept the minutes from September 11, 2019 ‘as is’. Judy Dunn seconded the motion. 
All were in favor, minutes approved “as is”.  

Regulation Discussion - High Density Dwellings/High Density Dwelling Locations 

A brief discussion was had, no actions were made. The board decided to continue this discuss during a later 
meeting.  

Membership Discussion - Update 
Additional alternates are still needed for the Zoning Board of Adjustments. If anyone is interested in becoming a 
member, please stop by a meeting on the second Wednesday of any month. This will remain a standing item 
until filled. 

Other Business 
• The next meeting will be the second Wednesday of November - November 13, 2019. 
• Ray Porter informed the board that the Town is a member of the New Hampshire Municipal 

Association. This will allow the board access to their services.  

Standing Items: 
• Regulation Discussion - high density dwellings 
• Member Discussion - seeking alternates and full time members 

Ray Porter made a motion to adjourn. Dan Scott seconded the motion. All were in favor; meeting adjourned 
at 7:07pm. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Melissa Salinardi 
Recording Secretary
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